
  

 Newsletter Friday 13th October 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 16th October  will be Week 1 

 

Parents Information 

Data Collection Forms 
 
We have sent home data collection sheets for every pupil this week for you to check.  This is the 
information we hold in school concerning your child, with regards to emergency contact details , 
medical information etc.  
Please check that the details we hold are still correct and please make any amendments as 
necessary ( i.e spelling of names, addresses and accuracy of  telephone numbers, medical 
information etc)  and return the sheet to the school office at your earliest convenience, thank you. 
 

Family of WFS 
Wyre Forest School wishes to invite families to join the FIRST EVER 'Family of WFS'.  This will be a 
fundraising organisation that will work as a team to raise money to support our school vision 'to be 
not just outstanding but be extraordinary.'  
Thank you to all those who came to Russell House for coffee and showed interest in volunteering to 
set up Friends of WFS.  We will be meeting again on Wednesday 18th October at 1:30-2:30pm at 
Russell House, to discuss the model constitution and prepare for our first big event - CHRISTMAS.  So 
donations of unwanted gifts or items please send to Bev Cooper.  If you would like to join us then 
please feel free to attend on the 18th at Russell House. 
 
Rebecca Garratt – Headteacher. 
 

Russell House News 

We have had a very kind donation of 5 scooters for Russell House from a 

member of the public, as you can tell – they are being well used! 

 

Sixth Form 

 

 

This is the pumpkin patch at the 6th form allotment, we 

are very proud of our pumpkins. 🎃 

 

Birch and Holly Class – Information for Parents 
 
 
To complete our work on poetry this term, Birch and Holly Class would like to  
invite their parents in for a joint poetry performance in Birch classroom at 
2:15pm on Thursday the 19th of October and we will offer refreshments 
afterwards. 



Maple & Ash Class News 
 
Maple and Ash Classes had an excellent time when we joined 
up to learn all about France! We made flags, we explored 
French objects like onions and berets. We also learnt and sang 

along to lots of French songs. There was 
lots of French food to taste too, 
baguettes, cheese, garlic and croissants 
- yummy. Great fun was had by all, we 
can’t wait for our next languages day.  
 
 

 

Hi everyone, just to let you know that we had a great turn out for the Introduction to Signalong 

Workshop on the 28th September. Sixty-two percent of the people who attended were 

parents. We had some fabulous comments such as “Enjoyed workshop, very interesting” and 

“Fantastic teacher”. The workshop has been so successful that the Foundation Signalong 

Course (see the school calendar) is now fully booked, so we are not taking any more bookings for 

this course. However, we are taking bookings for the Festive Signalong Workshop on the 7th 

December.  See you there .Many thanks, Beverley (Signalong Tutor). 

 

Big Me Dress Up Day – Friday 20th October 2017 

ActionAid’s Big Me is a dress up day with a difference. 
For a £1 donation pupils can dress up for their dream job and together we will 

raise money to help ActionAid change children’s lives in the world’s poorest 

places.  

So what do you want to 

be..Fireman…Doctor…Policeman…Nurse…Hairdresser…the 

possibilities are endless! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 

17  ELM,YEW,WILLOW,HAZEL Classes Only – Pirate Day!!!! 

18 Early Years Stay and Play  

19 BIRCH & HOLLY Class – 2.15pm Poetry Performance – see newsletter! 

20 HOLLY ASSEMBLY 

20 BIG ME!!  Action Aid – dress up for your dream job – see newsletter! 

 
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October 2017 

HALF TERM 
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